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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

Notice is hereby given that the lnsurance Commission (lC) has effectively placed

Eternal Plans, lnc. (EPl) under Conservatorship on 28 January 2022, tn

accordance with Section 49 of Republic Act No. 9829, otherwise known as the
"Pre-need Code of the Philippines".

The main objective of conservatorship is to revive the viability of the company.

Currently, a rehabilitation plan is being co-crafted by the company and the ex-

officio Conservator for the approval of the undersigned.

Hence, all claims against the company may be addressed either personally or by

mail to the President of EPl, MR. ELMER M. LORICA, through his representative,

MR. ROLANDO B. BONGALON, with office address located at 20th Floor City

State Centre,709 Shaw Boulevard, Pasig City, and contact numbers: (02) 8706-

3740 to 47 local 106, (02) 8706-3592, and 0947-9962147.

Complaints, if any, may be sent directly to the lnsurance Commission, thru the ex-

officio Conservator, Atty. John A. Apatan at email crl@ insu rance.qov. p h

For fu(her inquiries, you may also contact the Conservatorship, Receivership and

Liquidation Division (CRLD) of this Commission at (02) 8523-8461 Local 105, (02)

8354-0991, 0917-1 16-0007 and 0999-993-0637.

Subsequent notices will be posted by this Commission to further inform the public

DENNI B. FUNA
lnsurance Commissioner
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of the progress of the rehabilitation of the company.


